

Monday 7th October 2019

Dear parents and carers,

On Thursday 10th October, we will be celebrating **Hello Yellow** for **Mental Health Day.** Children and staff are asked to wear something yellow and bring a small donation of 50p or as much as you can afford.

In the afternoon, children will be taking part in activities about their feelings and mental health.

Thank you for your support,

Miss Kay



Associate Principal - Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

